S.

COPY.
Tlopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

losura. 26th January, 1923,

Dear Sirs,

I am in receipt of yvour letter of the 1l0th
instant, respecting the new steamer "ASIATIC", and for
your information I enclose herewith a copy of a letter
whieh has to-day bhesn addressed to Messrs.V.H.Cockerline
and Company, relative to the date of build to be rscorded
in the Register Book for this vessel,

I am, Dear Sirs,

Yours faithfully,

Assistant to the Secretary.

The Surveyors,
LEITH.




